New Bedford’s Noodle Bowl
restaurant to close its doors

The Noodle Bowl posted on their Facebook page today that they
will be closing its doors soon. The business had been open for
17 months.
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Regretfully, Noodle Bowl New Bedford will be closing its doors in the
coming days. We will stay open as long as we have food and beer, so
keep you eyes on our social media pages and website for updates. We
are very grateful to everyone who has supported us and we hope to see
you one last time. It was a privilege to be a part of the downtown New
Bedford community and we had a blast serving you. Thank you once
again for your support.
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